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July 10, 2017 
 
 
Allen Tai 
City of Alameda 
Planning Services Manager 

 
 
Dear Alameda City Council, 
 
 
The Board of Directors of the Downtown Alameda Business Association would like 
to offer this letter of support asking that the council consider giving the proposed 
new proposed property owner, Big O Corporate, a chance to comply with the 
existing conditions of the CUP or modify the CUP to provide the City of Alameda 
with the regulatory powers to ensure compliance by the Big O Corporation. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
The Downtown Alameda Business Association 
Board of Directors 

 
 


